The Director

Tianjin Municipal No 1 Detention Centre 

Dabianzhuang, Zhongbeizhen, 

Xiqingqu, Tianjin Shi, 300112 

PEOPLE’S REPUBLIC OF CHINA

Luxembourg,



Dear Director,  

Further to information I have received from ACAT-Luxembourg, I wish to express my deep concern at the risk of torture and ill-treatment faced by Wu Gan, aged 44, who is currently being held at the Tianjin Municipal No 1 Detention Centre.

Wu Gan has stated that was tortured during his pre-sentencing detention. He has named 13 officials alleged to have committed this serious crime. Prior to his closed court trial held on 14 August 2017, Wu Gan had been detained for over 28 months without access to his family – circumstances unfortunately conducive to such acts. 

Following his sentencing on 26 December 2017, his lawyers asked to meet their client in order to appeal. Your detention centre refused their request. Wu Gan’s lawyers were only able to meet with him one day before the legally prescribed period for filing an appeal ended, on 5 January 2018.
I therefore urge you:

· to ensure that Wu Gan is not subjected to torture or other ill-treatment;

· to ensure that Wu Gan has regular, unrestricted access to family and lawyers of his choice;

· to conduct a prompt, effective and impartial investigation into the alleged torture against Wu Gan and bring those responsible to justice. 

 

Yours sincerely and respectfully,

Name, Surname :
Address :

Signature
Copie de cette lettre envoyée à l’Ambassade de Chine :

Ambassade de la République populaire de Chine – 2 Rue van der Meulen – L-2152 Luxembourg 

 Fax 42 24 23   
